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As of September 10, 2018, the three members of the Kensington Board of Selectmen
have tendered their resignations. Immediately upon learning this information, the Town’s
legal counsel was notified, and advice was sought to ensure that the day-to-day
operations of the town continue without interruption. Several members of the community
have stepped forward to volunteer to fill these vacancies on an interim basis until the
March elections. Town counsel is providing guidance in navigating that process in the
most expedient way possible.

Kensington is a resilient community, with many committed and hardworking people. I'm
confident that we will be able to stand united to see each other through this period of
transition. Now, more than ever, we need to support our neighbors in order to realize the
shared vision of our community and embrace the opportunities that lay ahead of us.

Scott D. Sanders
Chief of Police



